
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 10 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/01 Vol V 

3 March 2015 
 
 

Fireworks Display from a Barge Moored 200m off Dolmen Hotel Foreshore,  
Bugibba, St. Pauls Bay 

  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners that a 15 minute 
fireworks display will be let off from a barge moored 200 meters away from nearest shore off 
Dolmen Hotel, Bugibba, St. Paul’s Bay on Monday, 9 March 2015 at 2015 hrs. 
The barge will be moored in the following approximate position 
 

Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35º 57’.401    14º 24’.930 
 
and as shown on attached chart. 
     
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of not less 
than 200 metres from the barge during the above-mentioned display.  Mariners are to note the 
above and navigate with caution and slow speed. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211b, 2538 
 
Position is referred to WGS 84 Datum 




